
  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y o r k     H i g h    S c h o o l 
d a i l y   a n n o u n c e m e n t s 

m a r c h  2 8 ,  2 0 2 2 
lunch and breakfast menus can be found on the school website: www.yorkpublic.org 

r e m i n d e r s 
-Juniors and Seniors at YHS are invited to this year’s 
prom “A Night in the Big Apple” on Saturday, April 
9th. The prom will be held at the Holthus 
Convention Center. Tickets are $30.00 for anyone 
attending, and may be purchased in the high 
school office starting TODAY with a deadline of 
Friday, April 1. Any out of town guests must provide 
a completed guest permission form. These forms 
can be picked up in the office. A reminder to 
students…if you are failing two or more classes as 
of April 4, and you’ve already had your “grace 
period” then you would be ineligible to attend 
PROM 

-Beginning Monday, March 21st we will be offering 
a free leadership development class from 7:30-7:50 
AM every Monday in the YHS weight room until 
finals week. This class is for any student who would 
like to improve their leadership skills for their sports 
or activity team. Every student is welcome to 
attend. The class will be taught by Coach 
Snodgrass, Brackhan and other coaches.  

-A reminder to students...if you are failing two or 
more classes as of April 4, and you've already had 
your "grace period" then you would be ineligible to 
attend PROM 

-DRIVERS EDUCATION-We will be offering 2 sessions—
both of which will be from 8:00am-1:00pm. Our first 
session will run from June 6-June 9. The second session 
runs from June 13 -June 16. Students MUST have a 
learner’s permit or school learners permit by July 15 to 
be able to complete the driving portion of the class. 
FIRST COME FIRST SERVE. Cost-$350 (In District) or $400 
(out of district) Sign-up in the office! 

-There will be no art club meeting tonight!   Next 
meeting will be Monday, April 4th  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

c o u n s e l i n g   o f f i c e 
-A U.S. Navy representative will be at YHS on Tuesday, 
March 29, at 12:57 PM. (6th period). Students 
interested in learning more about the Navy should 
please sign up in the counseling office to meet. Also 
remember to pick up an “excuse pass” when you 
sign up. 

c a l e n d a r  

It is the policy of York Public Schools not to discriminate on the basis of gender, disability, race, color, religion, marital status, age, or national origin in its 
educational programs, administration, policies, employment, or other district programs.   
 


